
 

January 18th, 2021 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 

This letter is to inform you the Middle School will transition to remote instruction due to our 
inability to properly staff the building as there are numerous staff members on quarantine due to 
exposure. The Middle School will begin remote instruction starting tomorrow, January 19th, 
2021 - Friday, January 29th, 2021. The Middle School will return to the hybrid schedule on 
Monday, February 1st, 2021. Middle School parents will receive communication from Dr. Parent 
with further information by the end of the day tomorrow.  
 
Please be advised that, unless circumstances dictate otherwise, there will be no change 
to the schedule for the High School, Byrd, Central, Coleman and Hamilton. All will 
continue to have in-person instruction until circumstances dictate otherwise.  
 
As always, we appreciate our community’s support and cooperation. You can assist us by 
remaining vigilant in your approach to dealing with this health concern. It is critical that those 
who are asked to quarantine do so. We must all do our part to ensure the health and safety of 
our students, staff and community.  
 
If you have any questions about COVID-19 symptoms, or any other concerns for you or your 
child, please consult your physician. Should you have any questions about this situation, please 
feel free to contact your child’s school nurse and/or principal. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brett Charleston, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


